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14 July 2023 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

ACTIVITIES WEEK MONDAY 17TH – FRIDAY 21ST JULY 2023 

We are delighted to inform you of some of the wonderful trips and activities we have planned for next 
week.  Students have shown excellent attitudes and commitment to learning this academic year and our 
final week will allow students to be enriched, have fun and create lasting memories with their friends, 
peer group and teachers alike. Please ensure your children are in full school uniform all week except 
when they are attending Sports Day or an off-site trip. Separate letters have been communicated to you 
regarding the school trips.  Please note the following key dates: 
 
Monday 17th July Year 7 trip to Adventure Island 
Tuesday 18th July Year 8 trip to Adventure Island and Years 9 & 10 Sports Day 
Wednesday 19th July Year 12 trip to Thorpe Park and Years 7 & 8 Sports Day 
Thursday 20th July Years 9 & 10 trip to Thorpe Park 
Friday 21st July  Last day of term.  Students dismissed at 12:00pm 
 
Sports Day – Additional Information 
Students are to arrive at school for registration at 8:45. They will then walk down to the field in tutor 
groups and will be dismissed from the field at approximately 1.00pm.  Students who receive free school 
meals will be allowed to have lunch in The Rookery at the end of Sports Day if they wish to.  All other 
students will not be permitted to return to the school site at any time during the day.  
  
Sports day is an inclusive day in which all students will have the opportunity to participate in a number 
of athletics and games events. All students should come to school wearing their full PE Kit.  In addition, 
students must be prepared to take measures to protect themselves from the weather, e.g. sun bloc, 
shower proof clothing, hat etc. Students will need to bring their own food and drinks for the morning’s 
activity.  
 
In addition to the above, there will be a variety of activities held during the school day, for example, 
spelling bees, quizzes, extended tutor time and assemblies with complimentary breakfast.  There will 
also be a programme of fun activities for those students who are not attending a school trip.  I am sure 
it will be a very enjoyable week for all.   
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the school by phone or emailing 
contactus@rooksheath.harrow.sch.uk . 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mr S Sharp 
Assistant Headteacher, Culture and Ethos/ Head of Year 10 
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